## STAFFERS CONDUCT VILLAGE TRAINING



BOARD TRAINING—Members of the Copper Valley-Tanana Development Corporation Board of Directors are shown in a training session conducted by RurAL CAP Controller Ann Reid Stewart.

## RurAL CAP Program Specialists on Session In Revenue Sharing

In early December, two RurAL CAP staff members visited Mentasta and Copper Center to provide training and attend a board of directors meeting.

Wilson Ticket, Program Development Specialist, conducted a training session on State and Federal Revenue Sharing and went over in-

tions.

He said all of the villages in the AHTNA area had already sent in applications to incorporate as second class cities, and that Copper Center and Gakona were ready to be incorporated.

formation on municipal corpora-

Classes on basic bookkeeping, accounting, and record keeping were given by Ann Reid Stewart, Controller for the agen-

The Copper Valley-Tanana Valley Development Corporation

board meeting was held in the Mentasta community hall on Dec. 8.

The agenda included seating of new board members from Tanacross, Gakona, Gulkana, and Northway; consideration of investing their 10% of the Land Claims money in a crédit union; and village reports.

Election of officers seated Harry Johns as the new president, Martha Goodlatau, Vice President; and Ken Baker, Secretary.